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Dear Seagrave families,
We hope you are looking forward to the Easter break after
a successful and enjoyable term at Seagrave Village
Primary School! 

Updates on Learning at Seagrave
Our STRIDE curriculum was celebrated by Ofsted for it’s
ambitious and thoughtfully sequenced approach,
empowering our children to achieve their full potential
academically, socially, and personally. This term, we are
excited to introduce more new themes that inspire curiosity
and foster deep learning.  
Our focus subject this term is Geography:

Prestwold Class: Eco Warriors: Climate Change
Class text: Journey to the River Sea
Snibston: Eco Warriors: Pollution 
Class text: Flotsam
Watermead: Eco Warriors: Weather patterns.  
Class texts: My friend the Weather Monster, Grandpa and
the Kingfisher
Beacon: The World Keeps Turning
Class text: Babies ruin everything!

In Summer term, children will participate in weekly Forest
School sessions during the Summer Term, whenever
possible. Class teachers will update the class pages with
details about required items and the specific day your child
will attend.

Summer Dates
Summer dates are attached to this letter and can be
found on the website.  EYFS Parents - this has been
updated with the date of the EYFS Class Assembly.
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Trips & Visits in Summer Term
Beacon Class - Pirate day
Watermead Class - Fieldwork in Seagrave Village
Snibston Class - Snibston Colliery
Year 5 - Sports Challenge W/shop (same day as Warning zone trip)
Year 6- Warning Zone 

Changes to Staffing
Mrs Mistry, who has been teaching already in KS2, will joins us as an
experienced teacher throughout Summer term to continue to support in
KS2.  Miss Harris continues to support as a class TA in EYFS & KS1 -
we welcome both fantastic members to our team.
Mrs Woodward will not be returning to her role as Class Teacher, we
would like to take this opportunity to wish her all the best for the
future.

Big Thank you to the PTA
School staff want to take this opportunity to thank the PTA for their
hard work this year - their Spring newsletter is attached below.

Thank you once again from Seagrave VPS. Your support is
invaluable; without it, our school could not thrive as it does. 
We appreciate all your help and effort.  

Mrs Culling & The Seagrave Team
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SEAGRAVE VILLAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Summer Term Planner

APRIL
Summer Term Starts 

28th April

JUNE
2nd Children return to
school
6th NSPCC workshops
Watermead and Prestwold
Classes
9th Phonics screening check
week Y1 pupils
9th Multiplication Times
Table check week Y4 pupils
11th Year 6 to Warning
Zone
*13th Beacon EYFS class
assembly*
23rd Sports Day family
picnic 12.15pm
23rd all children wear PE
Kit Sports Day
26th reserve Sports Day
(in case of rain)
27th Break the Rules Day
PTA

MAY
5th Bank Holiday
8th VE Day celebration
2.30pm parents & carers
welcome to attend
12th - 15th Y6 SATS 
16th PTA Eco Art
competition
23rd Class & Leavers’
Photos (AM)
23rd Charity Colour Run!
(PM)

26th-30th May Half
Term

We endeavour to keep all
dates as stated but will 

alert parents & carers ASAP 
of any changes.

Class trips will be announced
by letter and Dojo.

Timings will be confirmed
closer to events!

JULY
4th Leavers’ Disco PTA
7th Leavers’ Performance -
KS2 parents attend 2pm
and 5pm
11th Y6 Leavers’ Assembly
2.30pm - Y6 parents to
attend

 End of Term 11th July
25/26 Autumn term starts

Thursday 28th August
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The Sponsored Bunny Hop last
Friday was great fun in the sun.
The children all had a great time
scrambling around the obstacles!
Thank you to all the amazing
families who raised money for the
hop, we made a fantastic £780!
The children who raised the most
in each class won an Easter egg as
a thank you for their hard work.
Well done everyone! 

Easter Discos 

All of the children (and adults!) had a great time 
at the discos last week, dancing, chatting and 
running like the wind in the egg and spoon race! 
With your help, we made £275 for the school! 

Easter Bonnets

The children have created 
some lovely bonnets! We 
will let you know how much 
this competition has raised 
ASAP. 

Mother’s Day Sale 

The Mother’s Day Sale that was held a few weeks 
ago was a big success. The children enjoyed coming 
to choose something lovely for the special ladies in 
their family and we hope everyone who received a 
gift loved it! The sale raised £100 thanks to your 
support! 

Hello! This is the first PTA newsletter which we plan to write termly. This will help
us to share news about events and fundraising with you and will also give you a
better idea of what we are up to and what the money we raise is used towards. 

Seagrave Village Primary

Sponsored Bunny Hop 



Join us!

The PTA is made up of a group of 
parents who want to ensure the 
children at Seagrave School have 
lots of fun opportunity whilst 
raising money to support the 
school. We are all volunteers and 
only give as much time as we can. 
Could you volunteer with us? We 
are in need of more parents to help 
us in whatever way you can. If you’d 
like more information or just a chat 
about what we do, please contact 
us (details below). 

 
Spending Priorities 

This year, the school have asked us to contribute 
towards the cost of coaches for trips for all of the 
children. This is because coaches have become 
increasingly expensive. The school have also asked 
for some new toys for the children to use in the 
playground. We continue to raise money for these 
targets. 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 8th May – Bake sale at VE Day 
celebration 
Friday 27th June– Break the Rules day! 

Friday 13th June – Father’s Day sale 

Every Friday during the final half term 
(weather permitting) – Freeze up Friday 
Date TBC – Summer/Leaver’s discos 

Contact Us If you’d like to speak to one of the committee members, please feel free

to speak to 
Abi (Kai’s mum, EYFS) or Gill (Archer’s mum, Class 1) on the playground. 

You can also email us seagravepta@yahoo.com 

Please also follow us on Facebook! Just search for Seagrave School PTA. 
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